

DARTHOUTH TOWN CLERK

Town of Dartmouth Police Building Committee

400 Slocum Road Dartmouth, Massachusetts 02747 Room 301 September 18, 2015

4:05 p.m.

Present: David Cressman, Stanley Michelson, Bruce Brooks, Edward Pimental, Chris Frias, Ken Vincent, John Furtado, Chief Szala and Joan Underwood.

Review of Clerk of the works companies to supervise construction. Four Companies voted out: Compass, CBS, CDR and RGB

Pomroy Associates voted #1, Architectural Consulting Group #2, Vertex #3, with CMS, and Hill International as alternates.

Next meeting to interview firms set for Thursday, October 8, 2015 at 4:30.

Finance Committee is concerned that modular unit is insufficient for police training, and that the five bay garage could be remodeled for that purpose at approx. \$400,000.00. Will be voted at the Town Meeting on Tuesday October 20th.

Harbormaster Steve Melo will attend the October 8th meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.

Transcribed by Joan Underwood